
The Ambassador of the United States of America to the Secretarg of State
for External Affairs of Canada.

Ottawa, May 8, 1974.

No. 80

SIR:

I have the honor to refer to your note of this date proposing interimn
arrangements to be applied on the coming into force of the Nonscheduled Air
Service Agreement until carriers are issued new or axnended licenses pursu-
ant to Article III of the Agreement and to confirm that the proposais set forth
in your note, equally authentic in English and in French, are acceptable to my
Government.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

WILLIAM J. PORTER

The Honourable Mitchell Sharp,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


